
Meet Jim Arrigan 

Jim Arrigan is the newest member of the Keller UMC Staff as he began his work as 
the Night Custodian on March 16, 2020. Jim’s responsibilities include the nightly 
custodial work of re-setting meeting rooms, cleaning the church and closing up 
the building after the conclusion of all evening activities.  

Jim has transitioned from his night custodian responsibilities to become a 
member of the day staff where his abilities to do minor repairs were best utilized 
to benefit the church’s current needs. Among other projects, he has recently 
repaired counter tops and addressed plumbing issues.  

Jim has a keen interest in science, likes to follow current events and is naturally 
curious about how things are assembled, taken apart and repaired. When Jim is 
not working, he likes to spend time outdoors. He enjoys visiting the lakes and 
forest areas of the Texas countryside. A native of Fort Worth, this Texan enjoys 
the BBQ at Hard Eight, as well as the food at Babe’s, a Tarrant county favorite. 

When asked about what he likes about working at Keller UMC, he said he enjoys 
working with the other members of the custodial staff and looks forward to 
actually meeting the members of our congregation when the church reopens.   

Jim can be contacted at his email address: arrigan@att.net. 

 

 


